
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Summer 2/June 14th 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

Thank you so much to all parents and carers who were able to attend parent/carer 

consultations this week. These help us to decide how we can best work together to support 

children. If you were unable to attend, please contact your child’s teacher to rearrange a 

meeting. We are always happy to do this. 

Many children and staff were out on residential at Hollowford this week and it was a 

wonderful opportunity to make memories and challenge ourselves. We went caving, 

weaseling and canoeing in the beautiful Peak District as well as enjoying many more 

activities at the Hollowford Centre! Next month, the Year 4 class will also be visiting The 

Peak District to develop their fieldwork skills at The Moorlands Discovery Centre. We are 

very lucky to have such a beautiful National Park close by to share with the children. 

Sports Festivals are arranged for next week but will be dependent on the weather. Please 

keep an eye on Dojo for updates. 

Love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

➢ Years 5 and 6 Sports Festival 

Tuesday afternoon. 

➢ Years 3 and 4 Sports Festival 

Wednesday afternoon. 

➢ Year 4 trip to Moorlands 

discovery centre. 

➢ Class Swap day 9th July. 

➢ Year 6 events. 10th July-Y6 

performance 6pm. Awards 

ceremony 18th July 6pm-8pm. 

Leaver’s assembly 23rd July 

@ 9.30am. 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 90.4% 

Y3AM 90.4% 

Y4HH 94.1% 

Y5MH 87.8% 

Y5/6RC 88.1% 

Y6JS/MD 88.9% 

This week’s winners of the attendance award are 

Y4HH, earning extra playtime to be arranged with 

Mrs Hirst. Well done Year 4! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, 

strawberries and cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Sophia from Y3NB For being so courageous and fitting beautifully into your 
new class. Well done Sophia and welcome to Emmanuel! 

Oakley from Y3NB For showing ‘The Emmanuel Way’ to everyone and being a 
great role model! Well done Oakley. 

 Archie from Y3AM For Being so respectful to others. This has been noticed 
around school by everyone-well done! 

Maddison from Y3AM For making fantastic choices and focusing on learning-
well done Maddison! 

Gabriel from Y4HH For following ‘The Emmanuel Way’ at all times! We notice 
and appreciate you Gabriel-well done! 

Sophie from Y4HH For making super, sensible choices all week. Amazing 
Sophie! 

Ryan from Y5MH For both focusing so well on your learning and being keen 
and eager to start all tasks. Well done Ryan and Thomas! Thomas from Y5MH 

Romario from Y5/6RC For always setting such an amazing example of the 
‘Emmanuel Way’ and making us all so proud every day! 

Ronnie from Y5/6RC For never giving up and showing immense courage to 
seek help when needed. We are so proud of you! 

Zac from Y6JSMD For really standing out at Hollowford for the way you 
coached and supported other members of the class. 
Amazing to see- well done Zac! 

Dexter from Y6JSMD For working so well as part of the team and showing 
courage in all Hollowford activities-especially canoeing! 
Fantastic Dexter! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers-Jenson, Morgan, Harry, Thea, 

Macey and Skyla. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work 

everyone. 

 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

                                                                          

 

 

 

Well done to Fred from 

Year 5 who has won two 

Karate trophies this week. 

Well done Fred, we are so 

proud of you! 

We are so proud of Ben 

and Toby from Year 3 

who have recently 

completed Race for Life 

in memory of  their 

loved ones. 

What an amazing 

achievement boys-we 

are so appreciative of 

you both! 

A special shout out goes to all of these amazing 

children who stepped out of their comfort zones in 

true Emmanuel style this week! Well done kids! 


